
 

 

Our Ref  JP/MRO/RMO 
 
 
20th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

UCAS Discovery Exhibition 
 

We would like to invite your child to the annual UCAS Discovery Exhibition at the NEC Birmingham on 
Tuesday 27th June.  This is to prepare them for their future career choices, university choices and/or 
apprenticeship applications.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity that will enable your child to meet over 100 universities, colleges, and 
apprenticeship employers face-to-face, find out about different options and pathways, listen to live expert 
talks and get the latest advice and information on different career choices. 
 
Students will travel to the event by coach, which will be leaving school site at 8.30am and is expected to 
return to school at approximately 1.00pm.  It is vital that all students arrive at school by 8.15am and 
report to the theatre, as any pupils arriving after this time will not be able to attend.  Students must arrive 
at this time to ensure that all registers are complete and there is enough time to board the coach. 
 
Students will be required to wear the same formal attire they wear to school and bring their own lunch.  
Students are representing Wednesfield Academy at all times and the best behaviour and conduct is 
expected.  The trip is free of charge, as the school is covering the coach cost, due to it being such an 
important visit. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below if would like your child to attend the event.  If you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Rogers (Sixth Form Co-ordinator) by emailing 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or calling 01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

UCAS Discovery Exhibition at the NEC Birmingham Permission Slip 
 

I confirm that my child  …………………………………………………………………………………………..…   
will attend the UCAS Discovery Exhibition on Tuesday 27th June 2023. 
 
 
Parent/Carer's Signature:  ..........................................................................  Date:  ..................................... 
 
Please return to Mr Rogers. 

mailto:postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk

